
Permission: 

From: Skip <Skip@granitegrok.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2022 9:32 AM 

To: Bauerlein, Mark <engmb@emory.edu> 

Subject: [External] The Plight of the Progressive Teacher 

Good morning, 

My name is Skip Murphy and I own/manage GraniteGrok.com which is New Hampshire's 

largest and most influential political blogsite.  Opining from the Right of Center, we base 

ourselves on both the US and NH Constitutions and on conservatarian principles.  I am also a 

member of the informal group called Defend Our Kids in which we are trying to remove the 

Progressive/Woke School Board members and replace them with those of a more traditional 

mindset. 

Thus, when I came across your post, The Plight of the Progressive Teacher, over at American 

Greatness (https://amgreatness.com/2022/08/20/the-plight-of-the-progressive-teacher/), I had to 

read it. 

Now, having read it, I am wondering if I could cross-post it, with full attribution, at 

GraniteGrok.com for my readers to whom this is an important topic? 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Kindest regards, 

-Skip 

Skip Murphy 

Co-Founder, co-owner 

GraniteGrok.com | Skip@GraniteGrok.com 

Dominating the political Bandwidth in New Hampshire 

From: "Bauerlein, Mark" <engmb@emory.edu> 

To: "Skip" <Skip@granitegrok.com> 

Sent: 8/21/2022 2:33:09 PM 

Subject: Re: [External] The Plight of the Progressive Teacher 

Yes sir, please spread the word, and thank you for the work you are doing. 

From: "Skip" <Skip@granitegrok.com> 

To: "Bauerlein, Mark" <engmb@emory.edu> 

Sent: 8/21/2022 6:05:27 PM 

Subject: Re[2]: [External] The Plight of the Progressive Teacher 

Many thanks!  -Skip 


